
Greetings to all of our friends! 

Just a brief note to let everyone know how things are going here at the Impact Project! 
We have continued to enjoy many blessings,  

Including the generous, heartfelt donations of time, effort, and materials,  
as well as financial gifts from our many friends and supporters.   
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For more information or to voluteer please visit our website at: 

www.theimpactprojectgreene.org or  

You can follow us on Facebook and Twitter! 

On Saturday May 3rd at the Mildred 
Wall’s home in Binghamton, NY, The 
Impact Project replace what was the 
original roof from 1940 with the help 
of 117 volunteers, Binghamton First 
Assembly of God, Greene Assembly of God, Chenango Bridge United Methodist Church, First Bap-
tist Church of Whitney Point, Faith Bible Church, Latter Day Saints, Trojan House Deli, Adriano’s 
Pizza, J.K.S Home Improvement and Erie Materials. Our biggest roofing project yet!  

One full day and the roof was complete.  

On Saturday June 14th at Kathy Sweet’s home 
in Earlville, NY, The Impact Project made a 

dream come true for Kathy Sweet to get out of 
her house for the first time in  over 6 months, 
by building a 67 foot handicap ramp with the 
help of 38 volunteers, Lowes of Norwich, First 

Baptist Church of Earlville and  



“By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.” 

John 13:35 

Our goal is to keep serving the community in the name of Christ. We can’t do it without you. We would 
love to have your assistance however you can provide it.  

Please make all check or money orders payable to The Impact Project.  

The Impact Project is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 

 
 
 
Our next project is on Saturday,  

September 20th at John Perrone home 
at 20 Farrell Drive in Binghamton, NY. 

The Impact Project will be helping John 
with a new roof and landscaping on his 

home.  

On Wednesday July 2nd, at the Brenda Kellam’s home in Apalachin, NY,  
the first home in Tioga county, The Impact Project with the help of about 4 volunteers replaced a 

window for Brenda which looked as though it could fall out with the touch of a finger.  

 
 
 

Saturday September 13th is  
We’ll Take Your Junk Day!  

Join us on 24 Cherry St, Greene from 8 am to 
Noon! 

We are accepting the following items to recy-
cle for FREE: 

Computers  Monitors   Keyboards   Mice   
Vacuums   Laptops   Cables   Printers   Fax 

Machines   Copiers   Fans   Scanners    
VCRs   DVD players  Cell Phones   Phones   

Toasters   TVs  and MORE!!!! 
 

Join us at Johnson City Friendly's as we 
are hosting a fundraising event on Sep-
tember 25th, 20% of each sale goes to  

The Impact Project.  
 

For more information on events, check out 
our website under upcoming events at theim-
pactprojectgrenne.org or call us at (607) 656-

9499. 

 


